
From: Belinda (Lindy) Wordlaw <Belinda.Wordlaw@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 11:36 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org>; Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org>; Jared 

Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: IEC dinner invitation 

  

Good morning, 

 

This email is to confirm that Angela Tovar, Jared Policicchio and I attended the Illinois Environmental 

Council’s (IEC) annual Environmental Leadership Dinner on October 4, 2024 from 6:00pm to 9:00pm at 

the Hilton Chicago Downtown location on Michigan Avenue. We were invited guests of IEC who waived 

the registration fee for our attendance. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lindy Wordlaw 

  

Lindy Wordlaw (she/her) 

Director of Climate and Environmental Justice Initiatives 

City of Chicago 

Department of Environment 

Desk: 312-744-2882 

 

  

  

 


